
       

“Put your heart, mind, intellect and soul even to your smallest acts. This is the secret of 

success.”         Swami Sivananda 

11th February, 2016  

Greetings from Samsara!  

Dear Parents, kindly make a note  

•  We are celebrating Basant Panchami on Friday, 12th February, 2016. Mr. 

Nagendra Pratap Singh, DM of Gautam Budh Nagar has agreed to inaugurate new 

reception area.  

• The timings for Friday, 12th February, 2016 will be from 8.45 am to 11.30 

am. Buses will ply accordingly. 

• Saturday, 13th February, 2016 will be holiday for all the classes. 

• Admissions are open for the class Pre- Nursery to XI(Sciene, Commerce and 
Humanities) for the academic year 2016- 2017. 

• Please note the new reception telephone number 0120-6981002. 

• Our students participated in a rally organised by an NGO on Wednesday, 10th 

February to bring out the message of the importance of parents in the life of  

children. 

• Names of Star Badge winners of classes I to V for the month of 

January, 2015 are as under: Congratulations to all the badge holders.  

Class Timely 

Submission of 

FAs and Home 

Assignments 

English 

Communication 

Proper 

Turnout 

Books 

maintenance 

I A Vaishnavi Pandey Omar Khan Aryan 

Raj 

Tanishka Mavi  

I B Lucky Tomar Sowmya Bansal Rupashi 

Rawal 

Bhumi Bhati 

II A Krishaanu 

Budholiya 

Anshika Singh Maahi 

Kapoor 

Sanskriti 

Pandey 

II B Arzoo Garg Saksham Rawal Kritika 

Bhati 

Nitya Bhati 

III A Aarush Aggarwal Harshit Negi Sparsh 

Das 

Suhana Sain 

III B Mayank Bhati  Bhairshya Bhati Kaustubh 

Singh 

Tarundeep 

Dagar 

IV Kush Dixit Pulkit Gupta Pranav 

Singh 

Harshita 

Paliwal 

V Harsh Mittal Sakshi Kasana Ram 

Pratap 

Dagar 

Archit Nagar 

Warm Regards 

Samsara Family 


